
 
 

ABC Board Updates 

 
The Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) Board held its regular meeting 

today, during which a few notable actions took place. We will be 
providing more detail during Thursday’s industry call, but brief 

summaries are as follows: 

 After receiving strong testimony and recommendations from our 
President & CEO, Sarah Oates, along with the Anchorage 

Downtown Partnership, the Municipality of Anchorage, and some 
industry members, the ABC Board approved a revised version of 

Form AB-15 which will allow for temporary changes and 
extensions to licensed premises (including to outdoor areas) for 

on-premises drinking and dining establishments, effective 
through November 15. The board agreed to some requested 
changes that should help expedite the process, and AMCO’s 

goal is to have the form available on its website within 24 hours 
(Alaska CHARR will, of course, send you a direct link to the form 

once it’s available).  
 AMCO did announce that it is accepting, processing, and issuing 

applications for caterer’s permits, which is a question that our 
team has received from some of you.  

 AMCO and the ABC Board will be exploring options for licensees 
who are unable to meet minimum operating requirements due to 
COVID, which do not take away from waiver quotas or require 

expensive fees.  

http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZHgO8ezbwNvrsSU0DdQ10Utrd6baNhNPLmdTqZI94ANerrBfMqPeSaL1pzGhTXhm4sQs9rrkd8wOXwJy6Z267GuKSa9EGAbsUVhB7-2Bd0BL2hqRsI8X9YQ0x0tLgQINyy5QhjyT8B-2B4bf6lQOVBbluneY6SXzOlQelSu1cqJKswUmIVbVEj5V3gc3SpVWMmqq7trJnJcc883RdIyDLeRXnnI-3DscfE_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIU04mOkU4g8nLwEEN12eQt-2FqNtH6uz-2B0-2Bqb2zDLnCfjRc75C7an7a5Vt3qXk9MOrdp9PBZhA0c8fOXNjLa8AyyOiHGyWbF0ylrs54EyH7sLn016uinJluvR87tpCAaFDqoWQbdaw03URxkIQAdfK4vrzO0Foc-2BgCEjmx9P1H1B6RFcs9dwZIc1catq3YVnEmmg-3D


 The ABC Board approved a revised newspaper policy which 
specifies how advertising may be conducted to meet 

requirements for new and transfer license applications.  
 The ABC Board voted to put some draft regulation projects out 

for public comment, and to table others. We will provide more 
information and direct links once the public comment periods 

have opened.  
 AMCO is still short-staffed with multiple vacancies. Please 
continue to be patient and respectful to the staff – we know from 

experience that they are working very hard to help you.     

  

Industry Call Information 

 We will be hosting an industry call on Thursday, June 11 at 10:00 
AM, featuring guest speaker Chad Estes, Tax Partner at  BDO USA 

He will be providing updates and available to answer questions about 
the Paycheck Protection Program Flexibility Act of 2020 (H.R.7010). 

Sarah Oates, President & CEO of Alaska CHARR will also be 
providing updates and information from the recent ABC Board 

Meeting. 
 We would love to see your smiling face there! 

? 
  Link to June 11 Call Invitation 

 
Meeting ID: 831 7286 9243 

     Password: CHARR 
or 

Call in at 1-253-215-8782 
Meeting ID: 831 7286 9243 

     Password: 8621210 

  

Alaska CHARR Membership  

http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZHgO8ezbwNvrsSU0DdQ10Utrd6baNhNPLmdTqZI94ANerrBfMqPeSaL1pzGhTXhm4sQs9rrkd8wOXwJy6Z267GuKSa9EGAbsUVhB7-2Bd0BL2hqRsI8X9YQ0x0tLgQINyy5QhjyT8B-2B4bf6lQOVBblunevDMak6TgJJrG8C9cXY-2F9FC3YtZfASDKUudvXwF6sX689nrkJzcvKXBPlEb6Scx9XSHeNn7VLJk1yvssd2O4iFMvu8z6HoCJPDl5tGehZMhw-3D-3DFyKJ_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIU04mOkU4g8nLwEEN12eQt-2FfClCiUU0NtW3KlDOkE-2FxCnAicNOqoEXuilyjJHqgaZZ3OIeFW56IbyETlnSQ511BkWWVEdtWcIfse5rVD1VSQIdnwSt5lEV-2Fh7lduIPJKZj7URc22cGxjRbcGTc5HCQgj35d7MMR-2BGj9AFclxIOpluM9qXGIgUs1CFY6nDAAhjU-3D
http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZHgO8ezbwNvrsSU0DdQ10Utrd6baNhNPLmdTqZI94ANerrBfMqPeSaL1pzGhTXhm4sQs9rrkd8wOXwJy6Z267GuKSa9EGAbsUVhB7-2Bd0BL2hizsS4ZFJymkFqijg5FQMIAhPovgnbhAWApueg7ickxsD9CCW9lIph0KcfRXvZgIPs1PCmTLdi-2FyzXVCiPNnKJ57FHVXFPXrylY2vFw12J87En-2FgonkE0uL9k-2F53txIR5I8xP_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIU04mOkU4g8nLwEEN12eQt-2FdvlRwLCH2o-2FNoZUqcdZHjjC2WP-2FjyqB9UZsUCe3r5CDXMJ-2FYIeVa0ehrX7B4a8n82L5sHHllBtztOMxK03nS94W7YP04VTiAJo1uY6C5M3z-2FsTFdPWyfgV7lAn-2B1VFOlpYCzz8Hi-2FZtBgO-2FCU7U2ShfJ4DurQcoBO24mspAaJ0E-3D


 Have you appreciated all the resources CHARR has provided during 
this crisis? Consider becoming a member so that we can continue to 
provide you the most up-to-date information and resources in addition 
to our regular fantastic benefits. Contact Rory McAllister, our 
Membership & Gaming Manager, for more information at 907-274-
8133 or rmcallister@alaskacharr.com.  
 Help us in the fight to #saveAKhospitality! Together, we are 
#alaskastrong. 
 
Join Today! 
 

 

mailto:rmcallister@alaskacharr.com
http://clicks.weblinkinternational.com/ls/click?upn=2vLz-2BccvG2sCqUyCoj6YZHgO8ezbwNvrsSU0DdQ10Utrd6baNhNPLmdTqZI94ANerrBfMqPeSaL1pzGhTXhm4sQs9rrkd8wOXwJy6Z267GuKSa9EGAbsUVhB7-2Bd0BL2hN3TL08ZaniaSBoGWffsh0WJ-2BKi7B2H-2FPiQ9CcUUcBH2NiRjTHBV93XXHmUfij7HcVK9Ob4c5y1PSLEidgJEMqycZ2MlmvUqhOXeQhCtcHNTJEMbc8JnBtUV7O2MEzUAyifCZ1vWSlx9tPwa3-2B52Y0vZAOjm-2B0QKqcV88pBXH9suC1uw2M6rctZ4yWL7Dw1z71p8UgdpoMnERZcTw-2Fcnxj34QEGY5oUL4cdTvu7ca3f-2Bd8Z9sjkloM0g8esw7UuXFZCnQxL5PbOZEuOVwgA1M0QY18oLQBAy6crHkiYqXOD4fYmd4mPICMFDJwuj2bVdv6lCpc9RtZZZVyJG74611EEeYctCgNswhtJgfCZqF1RC-2FaUbiZmVc-2BjR1O6-2F4EwUC2ONbAPNIcZma7xkQlIHjRHbBOWJnEBOifpg-2FGuAXsOXB7E9fIA7oYDrvJupvzaL35zZXUBDfLxvLbEht4ZnkSnC01OAWx5lA2QzxuiPWI-2FWdTtiz1aIj93l-2BmKjKfxaDa6NVDWA-2FaWb2gIL5UuQncOMN-2BbpN5p00r48qgLE-2BblNWxdNb1jgeI2FPZyN0Sslh9q39_CPjPnrpgE-2Bs3h-2FLCOQkWzr8u5mcAiCL5OKdk7bx3IIU04mOkU4g8nLwEEN12eQt-2FoFR63C80pdHlHF4J4pGEKoKOz3jm4KhCxIEQjFJ1aVHxRq1lQZtHCL5Cpq8qN9sJATjVZpn1-2FC0K-2BWIQSRe3UhqRj7zBHcc7fO0cnsuAP0bsbzXriHMW79Wp3aJEpUjvrociFZa7-2FjxX-2BxK1jyr4-2BscXxUswgLpJHUegVUpqgjc-3D

